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August 24, 2005 )

Dear Diane,

On behalf of the entire congregation, I want to thank
the Foundation for the generous gift to Anshe Sfard
Kehillat Torah in honor of my wife and myself.
Your gift helps us to fund our many programs that
benefit so many in our community. ‘

We are both humbled by the Foundation's
_ generosity and very proud to be included among the
) C} many fine institutions Bradley supports in our

o community and throughout the nation. Once again
thank you.

The Synagogue Federal Tax Number is:
39- 1572032 '

Sincerely,
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